Chevron

Chevron U.S.A. Production Company
PO. Box 1150, Midland, TX 79702

September 14, 1993

ADMINISTRATIVE APPLICATION FOR
UNORTHODOX GAS WELL LOCATION
WANTZ ABO POOL

HUGH # 12

2310' FNL AND 330' FEL

SECTION 14, T22S, R37E

LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals & Natural Resources Dept.
Oil Conservation Division

P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

Attention: Mr. William J. LeMay - Director

Gentlemen:

Chevron U.S.A. Inc. respectfully requests administrative approval for an unorthodox gas
well location on the Hugh # 12.

Chevren is proposing to recomplete this well to the Wantz Abo Pool as a gas producer.
This well was originally completed in the Wantz Granite Wash Pool in J anuary of 1978. It
is now shut-in due to reduced production and parted tubing.

The location is unorthodox in that it is 330' from both the south and east boundaries of the
proration unit. The location of well # 12 1s 2310' FNL and 330' FEL, Unit H, Section 14,
T22S, R37E, Lea County, New Mexico.

In order to prevent waste, Chevron respectfully requests your approval of this
administrative application for an unorthodox well location.  Attached is a map showing
offset operators and a C-102 plat. A copy of this letter and attachments are being
furnished by Certified Mail to the offset operators as their notice of this application.



